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Chair Helm, Members of the Committee: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to make known that the City of Warrenton supports HB 

4106. 

This bill will give clear policy direction to the Oregon Department of Forestry and 

ensure that a model and sustainable harvest levels are studied and enacted. Both for 

industry and conservationists—more certainty is needed to ensure adequate 

planning, investment, and execution of a sustainable timber policy. This bill is a start 

to that end. 

 

Sincerely, 

Henry Balensifer 

Mayor 

 

 


